The Malling Society Autumn Newsletter 2020



Dear Members,

Welcome to this socially distanced edition of the Autumnal Newsletter. I hope that you are all staying as safe and keeping well as you can through this unprecedented time.

I have some sad news to pass on, your Chairperson and Secretary, Barbara Earl is currently in hospital following a recent fall and she has asked me to 'steady and steer the ship' until she is able to return to fulltime operations.

We wish her a speedy recovery. Any correspondence can still be sent to themallingsociety@gmail.com.

Monthly Meetings

Sadly these have all been cancelled for 2020 and nothing as yet has been set up for 2021 as we are unsure/unclear what will be happening in the next 9 months.

The next AGM, will take place hopefully in May of 2021 details to follow in the Spring newsletter and on the website and Facebook.

Subs

If you have setup a standing order for payment of your subscriptions (£7.00 p.a.) this will continue as normal. Those of you that normally pay by cheque at the AGM, can send your cheques made payable to **The Malling Society**, to Mrs E. Vago, 116 St Leonards St, West Malling, ME19 6PD.

Alternatively, why not set up a standing order with your bank, details can be found on our website, this is a very safe and simple system.

The Twitch Heritage Centre, Douce's Manor, St. Leonard's Street, will not be open until all of this Covid madness has been dealt with. We will keep you informed via the website and Facebook.

Orders for our CDs or Publications

Will be continue to be sold via the website.

Have a great Autumn/Winter!! Stay Safe!!

Kind Regards

David Thornewell Vice Chair